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Please be advised Safety, Security and Health Committee for 
September 20, 2022 has been cancelled.   

Municipality of Central Manitoulin 
~ AT THE HEART OF IT ALL ~ 

To: All 
From: Marcus Mohr CDOC 
Date: 9/19/2022 
Re: Safety, Security and Health Committee Cancelled for 

September 20, 2022 
  


